
Cedar Hill Independent School District 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 

 

Meeting Date: December 12, 2011 

 
Presented by: Mr. Horace Williams, Superintendent of Schools  
 

Subject: Proposed New Courses for 2012-2013 
 

 

Action Item 
 

 
 

BOARD GOAL: 
Become a world-class District by 2015 

 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
Each fall, new courses for the next school year are submitted to the board for 

approval. The courses on the following pages are submitted for approval for the 
2012-2013 school year. All courses will be offered based on student interest, 
demand, scheduling availability, and hiring of staff with proper certification. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Administration recommends approval of the new courses submitted. 

 
BOARD ACTION REQUIRED: 
Board approval is required. 

 
POLICY AUTHORIZATION: 

EG (Local) 
 
CONTACT PERSON: 

Dr. Homer Carter, Chief Academic Officer 
Tammy Mariani, Principal, Cedar Hill High School 
Rachel Jones, Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

 
FUNDING SOURCE: 
Local and state funds 

 
 
ENCLOSURES: 

Proposed new courses for 2012-2013 


